
 

In this virtual session we will discuss sensory 

differences in children from the perspective of  

Occupational Therapy, why some children have 

sensory processing differences and what can be 

done to support these children.   

 

 

 

You can access this information  session 

without a referral to Occupational Therapy        

services just as long as you are a parent living in 

Haringey and you feel you would benefit from 

learning about sensory differences in children. 

To book a place on this parent information session please send 
an email to  Makela.foster1@nhs.net 


